
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Overbury Street 
Liverpool L7 3HJ 

Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

Friday 26th May 2023 

 
Dear Parents/carers,  

We have reached the end of our first summer half term, it has been such a busy one and we are looking 
forward to recharging our batteries next week. This week we have been thinking about ‘Loving thy 
neighbour’ and how our actions can impact upon others. Please take a moment over the half term 
break to think about Pentecost Sunday and a reminder to ourselves that the gift of the Holy Spirit is 
here to guide us all daily.  
 

We have celebrated our weekly POW awards this afternoon, along with over 125 children receiving 
100% attendance certificates for Summer 1 term. This half term’s Golden postcards have also gone 
into the post today. 
 

Our Chess club which meets on Thursdays, will be hosting Smithdown Primary after half term for a 
friendly competition. We have some fantastic Chess champions and would love to know if there are 
any friends/family who would be willing to come to our club for a game? If so please contact the school 
office.  
 

Well done to our Y6 group of children who have been attending the Beacon Fire and Rescue course, 
they celebrated this achievement today with a Passing Out Presentation. 
  
A huge thank you to our staff, children, parents, Catechists and Father Peter who supported our Holy 
Communion Mass last Saturday, it truly was a wonderful day and our choir were amazing!  
 

Reminders:  
 Dogs are not allowed on school premises.  
 Dates for Summer 2 and end of year celebrations will be sent out the first week back.  
 We are in the process of finalising classes and staffing and you will be informed shortly who 

your child’s new teacher/class will be mid-June.  
 

We return to school on Tuesday 6th June at 8.40am. 
Enjoy your half term break   
 
Mrs G Murphy       
Head Teacher       

St Anne’s Catholic Primary  

School 
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